
Parent Process 

Parent Process: 

1. Download Physician’s Information Report (PIR) form and send it to 
the student’s physician.

2. The doctor must fax the PIR form to the homebound office at
(512) 414-9-0390.

3. Parents are to complete the Consent to Release form and fax to
(512) 414-0390) or email the form to the homebound office at 
aisdhomebound@austinisd.org.

4. Homebound will review the forms and contact the parent and the 
campus.

5. The student’s home campus will contact the parent to set up a 
meeting at the school if appropriate.

https://www.austinisd.org/sites/default/files/dept/ed-support/docs/Physician_(Referral)_Information_Reportv2.pdf
https://www.austinisd.org/sites/default/files/dept/ed-support/docs/Consent_to_Release_Formv2.pdf
mailto:jaala.smith@austinisd.org
mailto:aisdhomebound@austinisd.org

